
Kansas Longarm Quilters 
Member Meeting Minutes 

       12/17/22                                   

President – Anita Brozik  
Vice President/Program – Robin Newton 
Secretary – Joni Peterson 
Treasurer – Carolyn Holm 
Membership – Jane Vineyard 
Webmaster/Communications – Sondra Davison 
Members at large- Linda Argo 
 
President Anita Brozik brought the meeting to order at 10:03 a.m. There were 27 members present. She introduced 
Robin Newton as the president for 2023. 

Robin recognized Dawna O’Connor and A1 Sewing for their hospitality and support for the group.  

Reminder that A1 Sewing gives a 25% discount for any member during the meeting time.   

Jane reported that the total membership is 43 at this time. 

Carolyn Holm reported the treasury to be $4,036.86. 

Joni Peterson brought a quilt for the QOV that needs to be quilted. Linda Argo volunteered to complete it, thank you. 

Sondra  invited members to join the existing private members FB page. There is also a public page that has meeting 
information. 

There were several door prize winners. 

There is a longarm tool available for sale that was made by one of the members. 

Robin reiterated the programs scheduled for 2023. The February meeting will be workshops presented by members of 
the group. 

Everyone participated with a delightful brunch provided by the membership, an entertaining sewing related game, and 
the gift exchange. The aprons were a hot ticket! 

Several members had show and share items to present.  

The next regular meeting will be February 18. Meeting adjourned by Robin at 12:30. 

Respectfully submitted,          

Joni Peterson, Secretary 


